
 

 
 

 

 

May 17, 2021 
 

 

PARKING ADVISORY – BLACKOUT/NO PARKING DATE FOR JUNIORS 
 

 

Thursday June 3, 2021 will be a no parking/blackout date for the junior class.  

 

This is due to a change in the Senior Class Awards ceremony.  The ceremony will now 

take place at Masconomet during school hours. The change comes due to relaxed COVID-

19 rules on gatherings. All available spaces are needed on June 3rd for that purpose. 

 

No exceptions will be made so please plan accordingly for this date.  

 

Any student found in violation during a blackout date is subject to a $60.00 ticket, a tow at 

the owner’s expense and jeopardizes their eligibility for parking in the fall. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Steven Burt 

Director of Security & Crisis Response 
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